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Ref: 	BW-2015							Date: 26 November 2015

Glasgow Sandwich Company, also known as AAA Foods, has recalled products due to undeclared milk and egg

Glasgow Sandwich Company, also known as AAA Foods, has recalled packets of its Chicken Tikka Mayonnaise / Chicken Sweetcorn Mayonnaise / Tandoori Chicken / Chicken Balti / Peri Peri Chicken sandwiches and wraps because of undeclared allergen information.  

The labelling for these products does not declare milk (lactose) or egg. This means the products are a possible health risk for anyone with an allergy or intolerance to milk (or its constituents) or egg.  

Product details:
[bookmark: _GoBack]Chicken Tikka Mayonnaise
Chicken Sweetcorn Mayonnaise
Tandoori Chicken
Chicken Balti
Peri Peri Chicken

Brand name: AAA Foods

‘Use by’ date:  All products up to and including 30 November 2015.  

Risk: Milk and Egg

Our advice to consumers: 
If you have bought any of the above products and have an allergy or intolerance to milk (or its constituents) or egg, please do not eat these products. Instead, return it to the shop for a full refund.

Action taken by the company:
The company has recalled the above products from sale and has contacted the relevant allergy support organisations, which will tell their members about the recall.




Information on Food Standards Scotland’s work on food allergy and intolerance can be found at:  http://www.foodstandards.gov.scot/food-safety-standards/food-allergy.  Advice on food allergy and intolerance can be found at: http://www.nhsinform.co.uk/health-library/articles/f/food-allergy/intro1/
ENQUIRIES ABOUT THE CONTENT OF THIS ALLERGY ALERT SHOULD BE MADE TO THE INTELLIGENCE, INCIDENTS AND DELIVERY ASSURANCE BRANCH OF FOOD STANDARDS SCOTLAND, TEL: 01224 285138;  FAX: 01224 285110;  E-mail: incidents@fss.scot
Food Standards Scotland, Old Ford Road,  Aberdeen AB11 5RL 
PLEASE NOTIFY US IMMEDIATELY OF CHANGES TO YOUR CONTACTS
image1.jpeg
Standards
Scofiand

For safe food and
healthy eating




